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Dear Horse Owner,  
 
Thank you for thinking of the Little Bits program as a possible 
placement for your horse. If your horse is sound, quiet and 
trustworthy, both on and off lead, and would be able to work in both 
the Little Bits program and the Whitemud Equine Centre beginner 
lesson program for no more than 12 hours per week, then we may 
have a home for him or her.  
 
Whitemud Equine Centre Learning Association is always looking for 
sound, healthy, well-trained horses for the facility. WELCA is a not-
for-profit association. The centre will consider a lease arrangement 
with you, where you retain ownership of the horse, and they will take 
on the care and custody according to their lease agreement. You can 
donate the horse to the centre (so long as your horse passes their 
criteria for lessons) should you decide to do that. 
 
Please contact Linda at info@littlebits.ca and she will follow up with 
you. Once again, I would like to thank you for thinking of Little Bits, 
and I do hope that you find a useful position for your horse.  
 
 
Regards,  
Linda Rault  
Riding Program Administrator  
Little Bits TRA 
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